
School board to discuss grants 2019-2020 
 

Okeechobee County School Board will be hosting a meeting to inform private schools of 
federal grant opportunities for the 2019-2020 school year.  The meeting is scheduled on 
Thursday, March 28, 2019 at 3:30 PM​ and will be held in room 303 of the Okeechobee County 
School Board Office. 
 


